
 

 

 

 

December 16, 2021 

To whom it may concern 

Company name: GOLDCREST Co., Ltd. 

Representative: Hidetoshi Yasukawa, President & CEO 

 (Code: 8871; First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange)  

Contact: Masaki Ito, Managing Director 

 (TEL: 03-3516-7111) 
 

Notice Regarding Selection and Application for New Market Segment “Prime Market”  

on the Tokyo Stock Exchange 
 
 
The Company received the results of the initial assessment of its compliance with the continued listing criteria of 

the new market segment that is scheduled to be introduced on April 4, 2022 from the Tokyo Stock Exchange on 

July 9, 2021, and confirmed that the Company is in compliance with the continued listing criteria for the “Prime 

Market”. 

Based on the result, at the Board of Directors held today, the Company resolved to select the “Prime Market” as 

the market to which it will belong after the new market segment introduction. 

Hereafter, the Company will proceed with the prescribed application procedures in accordance with the schedule 

set forth by the Tokyo Stock Exchange. 


